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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  Cara Bowler 

Year 1:  Ella Farley 

Year 2:  Tashiana Blackmore 

Year 3:  Molly Neal 

Year 4:  Elise Vine 

Year 5:  Luka Nelson 

Year 6: Sophie Crossley 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  
 

Last Day of Term 3 Friday 11th February 

First Day of Term 4 Monday 21st February 

3rd March—World Book Day  

This Week 

House Points Winners this week  JADE 

Welcome Back and Happy New 

Year! 

This week we have enjoyed a busy, if pretty chilly, first 

week back at school. It’s been lovely hearing what 

the children have been up to over the Christmas 

holidays. We hope you all had fun and managed to 

find time to relax.  

We are happy to introduce two new faces to the 

school staff team. If you see them at drop off or 

collection please do say ’hello’.  

 

 

Ms Arnold has joined us in Year 1. 

 

 

 

 

Miss Nesbitt has joined Year 4 in 

the mornings. 

The temperature dropped 

significantly this week, this along with 

the extra ventilation in classrooms 

means that it is essential that children 

wear full school uniform every day, 

including school cardigan or jumper. 

An additional layer (vest/t-shirt) worn 

underneath would 

be a good idea 

too on very cold 

days. 

Lateness 

A polite reminder regarding lateness. Children must be in 

school by 8.55am. If  children arrive after this time they 

will be marked as late in the register. If you do arrive 

after 8.55am please come to the main entrance and sign 

your child in, they will then be taken to their classroom. 
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Achievements and Notices 

 

Congratulations to Ruby on her 

gymnastics certificate. 

We’re celebrating achievements a bit differently for the time being. Key 
stage 2 were in the hall, but I visited the younger classes individually. 
These are the children in Reception whose names were on the Writing 
with Pride board this week (for doing their best and holding their pencil 
correctly when writing).  

Rhino's Kickboxing Club - Starting Thursday 
13th January - Open to All Year Groups 

Rhino's Kickboxing Club will start again next 
Thursday and is open to all year groups from 
Reception Class to Year 6.  The club takes 
place in the school hall and runs from 3.30pm to 
4.30pm.  Children will be taken to the club to be 
registered by school staff and must be met at 
the hall door which leads to the playground by 
parents and carers at the end of the club at 
4.30pm. 

Please note that parents/carers are not able to 
stay to watch the club and children should only 
be booked into the club if parents/carers feel 
that their child can attend without parental sup-
port. 

Please follow the link below which takes you di-
rect to the online registration and booking 
form.  A registration/booking form is attached 
with more information regarding the club and if 
you require a paper copy, please contact the 
school office. 

https://www.rhinossportsclub.com/school-
programmes 

Message from The Friends 
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